Plymouth Township Environmental Advisory Group Meeting Minutes

November 17, 2015

Rick, Scott, David, Michael, Bill, and Walt in attendance

Chris Loschiavo will come in January to talk about trash/recycling and Complete Streets.

An email was sent to Dave Clifford at Montgomery County suggesting better signage and warnings about the risk of rock falls along sections of the Cross county Trail.

An annual or biannual meeting was recommended to more regularly communicate with nearby environmental advisory groups in adjoining municipalities.

The new LED lights have now been installed in the Community Center and we expect significant cost savings in energy consumption going forward.